DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION
Kansas City Manufacturing Inspection
District Office
Downtown Airport, Room 227
250 Richards Road
July 5, 1983 Kansas City, MO 64116

Mr. Kent E. Kussatz

Vice President - Customer Service
Duncan Aviation, Inc.

Municipal Airport

Lincoln, NE 68524

Dear Mr. Kussatz:

Enclosed is Federal Aviation Administration - Parts Manufacturer Approval
(FAA-PMA) letter dated July 5, 1983, which is being issued based on your
statement of June 21, 1983, certifying you have established a fabrication
inspection system meeting the requirements of FAR 21.303(h).

Also enclosed is Parts Manufacturer Approval, Supplement No. 1 dated

July 5, 1983, covering all components eligible for FAA-PMA marking at this
time. If you desire .any future approvals, you should advise this office in
writing and include the certifying statement required by FAR 21.303(d)(2).

If you have any questions concerning FAA-PMA regulations or procedures, please
feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,

pe] 7
Taranf 2 Bk
72

{Joseph E. Bonk

Aviation Safety Inspector

Enclosure




